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A message from the new Mayor of Sevenoaks, Cllr Maxine Chakowa  
 

It's been a very busy year so far.  

 

I've had the honour of attending so many amazing end of year ceremonies and 

performances at local schools, it's been so wonderful to see all the talent there is in 

Sevenoaks.  

 

We have also had the judging for South & South East in Bloom. When I walk around the 

town and see what lovely hanging baskets, outdoor play areas and open spaces we 

have and all the hard work local volunteers put in to make the town look amazing, in 

my mind we have already achieved a Gold Award.  

 

I also held the Mayorõs annual cocktail party at the beautiful Knole House which raised 

£7,000 for my chosen charity, Breast Cancer Care.  

 

Which brings me on to the Breast cancer support group that I opened in June this year 

with the very generous support of the Province of West Kent Freemasons as part of 

their CALM appeal. The group is open every Tuesday 10.30 -12.30 in the House in the 

Basement. It has been well received in Sevenoaks as it was important to have a local 

place for everyone to meet.  
 

I wish you all a great summer and look forward to reporting back on all the wonderful 

things that are happening in our town.  

From Sevenoaks Town Council for the Community of Sevenoaks                     August 2017 

Green Flag for The Vine:  
 

This year The Vine was awarded a coveted Green Flag Award as a 

quality park.  This national and internationally recognised standard is a 

first for Sevenoaks and, we believe, possibly the District.  

 

With its iconic buildings, dignified war memorial and famous oak trees 

the park draws visitors from far and wide.  

To build on this recognition the Town Council is working with two local 

firms to further enhance The Vine Gardens.  

Reuthers Nursery & Gardens, renowned for its award winning rhododendrons, is taking over two beds in the     

autumn at the Vine and planting them with new and vibrant shrubberies.  

 

F W Conway Ltd and Spadework are supporting the Town Council in its long term plan to rejuvenate the gardens 

and upgrade the herbaceous borders.  The Council would be interested to hear from other businesses who may 

like to be involved in the future of the gardens.  All companies will have promotional plaques and associated 

publicity in the renovation scheme for these historic gardens.  

 

Part of the long term plan is also to have more community involvement in the evolu-

tion of the area and the Council would like to hear from local community gardening 

groups, charities and individuals who would like a ôhands onõ gardening involvement. 

 

 

Please contact townclerk@sevenoakstown.gov.uk  for more information.  


